
1/13/2021 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn: Amanda Maxwell 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: Request for Forbearance from RCW 81.68.015 and exemption from WAC 480-30-256 thru 
436 and WAC 480-30-096(3)(c),(d),(f), and (g) 

I am applying for authority to provide bus shuttle transportation services from Seattle and 
South Bellevue to the Summit at Snoqualmie ski area.  I believe the service meets the criteria 
for an exemption/forbearance from RCW 81.68.015 and exemption from WAC 480-30-256 
thru 436 and WAC 480-30-096(3)(c),(d),(f), and (g)

Our service, 

1. Does not serve an essential transportation purpose, is solely for recreation, and will not 
adversely affect the operation of any other regulated shuttle transportation company.

2. The service is in the public interest.

The shuttle travels from University of Washington parking lot E18 to South Bellevue Station 
and from there to the Summit at Snoqualmie, stopping at Alpental, Summit West, and Summit 
Central ski areas.  

Thank you for your consideration of our request for forbearance from these rate and service 
regulations 

Sincerely,

Meghann M White, CEO
To The Mountain Shuttle, LLC
1815 North 50th Street
Seattle, WA  98103




